In observance of the Christmas Holiday, the Center
will be closed the day after Christmas on Monday,
December 25t 2023.

In observance of the New Year and to celebrate the
end of 2023, the Center will be closed on
January 1%, 2024.

We wish all of you a Very Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year! May your holidays be filled with
love, peace, joy and hope!



